
 

 

 
 
 

ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

For immediate release 

 
Steven William Strongberry  

 
(MOHAWK TERRITORY OF KAHNAWAKE – Thursday, October 18, 2018) – Take notice 
that an individual using the name “Steven William Strongberry” and companies with which 
he is apparently associated, including "Rolling Trust H.S.R." and "New Horizons Group 
et al." are not now and have never been licensed by or associated in any way with the 
Commission. Any claims to the contrary are false. 

About Kahnawake  

The Mohawk Territory of Kahnawake is a sovereign jurisdiction located just outside 
Montreal, Quebec, Canada. The Kahnawake Gaming Commission was established in 1996 
and has been continuously licensing and regulating online and land-based gaming within 
Kahnawake since that time. 
 
For more information about the Commission, go to: www.gamingcommission.ca.  To contact 
the Commission, email: info@gamingcommission.ca  
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